
Browser Requirements for Online Banking 
 
 
Online Banking/Bill Payment require the current version or the prior version of Internet Explorer, 
Chrome and Firefox.  
 
PCB online banking customers need to upgrade their web browsing software to the most recent 
version. This includes Internet Explorer, Firefox, Google Chrome, and Apple/Mac Safari.  
 
The current and prior release of Safari will be supported for Apple/Mac users only. Safari is not 
a  supported browser for Windows users.  
 
Installing the most recent version of your web browser ensures that online banking and bill 
payment continue to operate correctly. For more information on your favorite browser's 
encryption features and how to download updated versions of your browser, click on one of the 
following browser logos: 
 
  

https://www.google.com/intl/en/chrome/
https://www.mozilla.org/en-US/firefox/new/?utm_campaign=firefox-update-redirect&utm_medium=firefox-browser&utm_source=firefox-browser
https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT204416
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/help/17621/internet-explorer-downloads

